Highway Superintendent Monthly Report

Highway Superintendent Report: 08/15/2023: Richard Meilleur
We have replaced the rotted boards on the pump house and painted it. We got
the intake valve to close so we can clean out the sump at the pump house.

The summer help boys cleaned and painted the signs at the pump house and
town cemeteries.

We have put dirt around the new back stops.

We have been cutting brush on the Townline, McCarthy, Fordham and Pestle
streets.

We have helped Dekalb and Edwards with paving projects on shared services.
We just finished mowing roadsides for the second time this year.

We have graded and added gravel where needed to most of our dirt roads.

We have cleaned ditches on Pleasant and Pestle streets.

| would like to move $6,000.00 from DA5120.4 (bridges contractual) to DA5130.4
(Machinery contractual) to help cover unexpected costs, Roller rebuild, Chipper

rebuild and truck repairs etc.

| would like to thank the men for another safe and productive month.



